
Shen NGO

Yerevan/Armenia
18tr of September 2017

Our ref.: ENPI/2O I 6/38 I -876-SH-Wr-3

Dear Mr/N4s,

SUBJECT: TENDER FOR Construction of three greenhouses

Taking into consideration that the initially announced deadline for submission of tender applications has

been announced a non-working day by the Government of Armenia, the duration of submission of
tenders is prolonged until the 20th of September 2017 time: 12:00 to avoid confusion among the
tenderers.

The tender opening session will thus be held at L2z00,on the 20th of Septe mner 20i1.

We look forward to receiving your tender until the abovementioned deadline.

Yourssincerely, 

/.W
Anahit Navasardyan
Project Coordinator, Shen NGO
EU frmded Project "Integrated Support for
Sustainable Economic Development
in Rural Mountainous Areas of Armenia"

15 july 2015
prolongation
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